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QUESTIONS - ANSWERS - CLARIFICATIONS 
 

CITY OF STOCKTON 
STREETLIGHT POLE REPLACEMENT FY 2023-24 SB1  

CITY PROJECT NO.: WD24006 
 

DEADLINES FOR QUESTIONS: January 19, 2024, 2:00 p.m. 
 

1. All of the poles are overhead power fed.  Am I to assume that this will remain?    
Answer: Yes. These will remain as overhead power fed poles.      
                                                                

2. The detail for replacement of the 16 bases is requiring the placement of pull boxes.  Is 
this still required since the power is overhead? 
Answer: Yes, the pull boxes will be required.  This is referenced in the Special Provisions 
under section 9-1.06 Quantities, Item No. 6. 
 

3. Is there a detail indicating the length of the Mast Arm? 
Answer: Please refer to the City’s Standard Drawing No. R-88. On the link listed, select  

Standard Plans and Specifications and then Standard Drawings: Stockton, CA 
(stocktonca.gov) 
 

4. There are a couple of poles that appear to have new bases and new Galvanized pole as 
recent work.  Has this been a change since the bid docs were assembled or are they to be 
replaced also? 
Answer: There has been no changes since the bid documents were created.  The project 
map has the locations of which are just pole replacements and those that will need a pole 
and foundation replacement.    

https://www.stocktonca.gov/services/public_works/standard_specifications.php#outer-842
https://www.stocktonca.gov/services/public_works/standard_specifications.php#outer-842

